
Written Testimony only supporting SB 474-proponent 
 
Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, 
 
K.S.A 12-3013 exist to give residents a voice in their community when the local government refuses 
to listen to the majority of their residents. Our Prairie Village City Council sued the residents that 
filed a petition to let us vote on a very unpopular zoning issue.  The loophole was of course 
administrative vs legislative.   This will tie the issue up in court for years.  Please move SB 474 
forward.  It will give residents a chance to be heard and is fair democracy. 
 
Brenda Satterlee 
 


